
 

 

Ellen Satlof 

NATA 

2925 Stemmons Freeway #200 

Dallas, TX 75247 

 

Dear Ellen, 

 

The Micheli Center For Sports Injury Prevention is proud to support the NATA Summit And 

The Youth Sport Safety Alliance. We are a nonprofit dedicated to preventing sports 

injuries in children both through our cutting edge research as well as our injury 

prevention programs.  

 

The Micheli Center conducts world-class medical and scientific research focused on 

the prevention of sports injuries and the effects of exercise on health and wellness while 

developing innovative methods of promoting exercise in children. We utilize current 

medical and scientific information to develop practical strategies that help young 

athletes reduce their risk of injury as they prepare for a healthier future and seek to 

advance the field of sports medicine by revealing current injury patterns and risk factors 

while developing new methods, strategies, and technologies, for preventing injuries. 

 

We appreciate your efforts in protecting the safety of our youth and look forward to our 

partnership. For more information about our services and mission please visit 

www.themichelicenter.com. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

Jennifer Rago 

Community Outreach Coordinator 

781-216-2873 


